
Attachment A:  Email Invitation

The National Cancer Institute’s Office of Communications and Education would like to know 
how satisfied you are with the options available for you to receive patient education materials. 
As you may know, the National Cancer Institute (NCI) has had to stop offering print versions of 
many patient education materials due to budget cuts. We want to know how the reduced 
availability has affected your ability to distribute patient education materials. In order to serve 
you most productively, we would like to get a sense of your most pressing content needs, and 
the other ways you’re obtaining health information. 

To give us your feedback, please click on the link below. The survey will take less than 10 
minutes to complete.  All of your answers will be kept secure to the extent provided by law and 
will be grouped together with other comments. 

Please complete the survey by XX XX, 2013. Thank you in advance for your time. We welcome 
your input and look forward to hearing from you. 

Best,
Louise Cunningham

Louise Cunningham, MPH
Public Health Advisor
National Cancer Institute
Office of Communications & Education
9609 Medical Center Drive, Rm 2E-340
Bethesda, MD 20892
240-276-6517
cunningl@mail.nih.gov
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